
Our school website is:-  www.st-chads-newcastle.staffs.sch.uk 

On a Friday each teacher 
nominates a pupil from the 
class for the ‘Class Award’. 
Each winner is presented 

with a certificate. 
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Children in Need 

Thank you for our children, Lord: 

We know they are a gift from You. 

Today we pray for  all children in need. 

The sick and the dying; 

the lonely and the broken-hearted; 

the poor and the hungry. 

 In Jesus name, we pray. Amen. 

Reading Passports 
On Monday your child will be bringing 

home their autumn term reading 
passport. This involves children reading 

as much as possible to complete their 
journey through their passport which 

lasts for four weeks. If your child 
completes the passport early, they can 

ask the teacher for another one! Children should bring 
their passport each day as they may have opportunities 

to add to it during the school day. The passport will 
finish on 4th December and every child who completes 

it will receive a certificate and enter a prize draw in 
their class for a new book from our prize box. 

Please do help your child to complete their passport– 
lets see if any class can have 100% completion! 

House Competition 
On the last Friday before half term we held 
our first house competition.– a netball style 
shoot out. We managed to dodge the rain 

showers and with the help of our House 
Captains and Mr Dobberson, it was a 

huge success– thankyou. 
The results were: 
   1st     2nd    3rd    4th  

Reception   D G U P 

1M  P U G D 
2D  U P D G 
2W  U P G D 
34B  D U P G 

34C  P G D U 
34M  U  D G P 
56D  D U G P 
56DE  P G U/D - 

56S  P G/D - U 
OVERALL PLACINGS:- 
1st Unicorns 20pts 2nd Dragons  15pts 
3rd Phoenix  10pts 4th Griffins 5pts 

WELL DONE EVERYONE! 

BUILDING WORK IN KS1 
Yesterday, we sent a letter home to Year 1 and Year 

2 parents to explain that we will be closed to 1M, 
2D and 2W from 16th– 20th November whilst we 

have essential work done on our heating system. 
The full letter can be found on our website. 

Dear Parents, 
Firstly, we have some wonderful news– both Mrs Alcock and 
Mrs Harper have safely delivered their babies in the past 
two weeks– a girl and a boy respectively. We send them our 
best wishes and prayers and hope there are not too many 
sleepless nights! 
I would like to thank all of our parents for your cooperation 
with our new arrangements at the start and end of the 
school day since half term. The consensus seems to be that 
it is working well and it is certainly helping with social 
distancing. I do hope we can all continue to work together to 
keep each other safe. 
I also want to reassure parents that we are doing every 
thing we can to minimise risk to your children, our staff and 
everyone else in our school community. So far we have had 
no direct positive cases in school, although we do have 
children in isolation due to some one in their household 
having symptoms or testing positive. We do ask parents to  
make sure they do not send children to school if there is any 
chance they might or someone in the household might have 
COVID or has symptoms. Children in isolation for two weeks 
will be sent homework to do. 
We do ask that if no one in the household  has symptoms or 
has tested positive then children do come to school. They 
should not miss school if they do not need to. We are doing 
everything we possibly can to help children catch up with 
their education and the staff are working incredibly hard in 
this endeavour. 
Parents in Year 4 and Year 6 may be wondering if your 
children will be taking part in a residential this year. We are 
in the process of trying to secure a day visit for year 4 at 
the end of the Spring term and a residential visit for Y6 in 
the summer term. However, I do not think we will know for 
definite until after Christmas so we will keep you posted. 
We have our Parent Forum TEAMS meeting coming soon 
where Miss Steele will be leading a discussion on the new 
Relationships, Sex and Health Education policy– particularly 
on the language and vocabulary that children will be using in 
school and you can give your views on this. We will also be 
asking the Parent Forum to work together on a new Code of 
Conduct for parents. As always there will be the opportunity 
to bring ideas and comments to the forum. If you wish to 
join the TEAMS meeting on 19th November at 4pm, please 
text the school office with your email address indicating you 
would like to be invited. I look forward to meeting with you 
all via TEAMS. Miss Clarke 
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CHADLEYS WILL REMAIN OPEN FOR CHILDCARE AS USUAL.  
However, following new guidance - during lockdown we cannot go ahead with the 

Premier after school clubs which were due to start on Monday 9th November.  
Refunds will be sent home to those who have already paid!  

 

 

Nursery Admissions for September 2021 
If you have a child who will be 3 years old before the 1st September 2021 and 

requires a place in our Nursery Class, then please visit our website  
www.st-chads-newcastle.staffs.sch.uk  

where you will find information and an application form.  
Application forms need to be returned to us before the closing 

date of 1st April 2021  
(Paper copies are available from the school office.)  

Christmas productions 
When we were planning the diary at the start of 
term, we hoped we would be able to invite parents 
in for Christmas productions in the children's 

bubbles. However, this looks very unlikely so we will let you 
know how we plan to proceed. We may continue with the 
productions and video record them for you to watch at home. 
However, as you know the productions take a lot of work for 
staff and if parents cannot come in to watch, we may not feel 
that continuing with them is a good use of time. We will keep you 
posted on our decisions. 
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CHADLEYôS CLUB 
Chadleyôs club continues to be open for before 

and after school care as usual. If you wish to 
book your child in at Chadleyôs then you 
should now book online at the Premier Site-but 
make payments to the school office as usual. 
Any problems then please get in touch.  
https://www.premiereducation.com/
parents/venue/courses/19374/?
location=st5%207ab  
 

¢hank you Adam Steadman  
Tel: 07383 249094 

FREE  ADULT 
TRAINING IN 

ICT 
This is available to 

everyone free of 
charge and  

includes how to 
keep your child 

safe on line. 
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